Weekly Newsletter



Date: 18th September 2020 Letter: 3

Our social media feeds are updated regularly. Please follow us:

Instagram: barlbyprimary

Year 6 Parents & Carers

Secondary transfer meetings take place next week on zoom with Ms Keane. Please find the meeting ID numbers and passcodes below.

Monday 21st at 4pm

Meeting ID: 716 0609 6137

Passcode: 3VpWND

Or

Friday 25th at 9am

Meeting ID: 778 6080 5527

Passcode: 5UfaC0



Key Office Contacts:

To notify us of <u>allergies or medical needs</u> e-mail <u>Charlene.o'brien@barlby.rbkc.sch.uk</u>

Charlene can also help with admissions.

To change your contact details and provide us with two contact numbers:

Siobhan.murphy@barlby.rbkc.sch.uk

All other enquiries:

info@barlby.rbkc.sch.uk

Barlby Re-build

There is excellent progress with our new building. You may have seen the windows being installed. The building is now being drylined and we will start to see the brickwork in progress in the weeks ahead. The school staff have been on site visits and you can see updates on our social media pages on a Friday.

Our new building will be accessed from the newly landscaped and pedestrianised Treverton Street and is on track for completion in the summer of 2021. Our current building will then be demolished over the summer holidays to provide landscaped ground level play space.

You are encouraged to e-mail your child's class teacher directly. They check their e-mails regularly. Stay in touch!

Have a lovely weekend!